
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Website: www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk 

Tel: 01604 403511       Email: office@sg.nor.olicatschools.org  
 

 

Newsletter 10th February 2023 

A Message from Miss Marum… 

 

“Walking together in the Light of the Lord.” 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you, once again, to all families who interacted with the CSI 

Inspectors over the past few days either via the Parent Survey or 

by speaking to them on the school playground. The children 

have been a credit to St Gregory’s and we look forward to 

sharing the result of the inspection with you once the report is 

published.  

We have had another busy week. Year 5 and Year 6 pupils 

competing in the Pacesetter Games on Monday, where their 

excellent teamwork and resilience gained them 6th and 7th place 

in a tough competition. Children in Year 2 and Year 3, as well as 

the GIFT Team and Eco-Warriors have been working with our 

chaplain, Mrs Alves, on a variety of different ventures. We 

welcomed Atomic Tom to school on Friday where he 

encouraged the classes he met with to explore rainbows, 

geology and electricity! 

Next week is half term and we look forward to welcoming the 

children back to school on Monday 20th February.  

We hope you all have a wonderful half term! 

Best wishes, 

Miss Marum 
 

 

 

 

http://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/
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Lent Term 
 

Term ends: Friday 10th February 2023 
 

Half Term: Monday 13th February 

2023-Friday 17th February 2023 
 

Term starts: Monday 20th February 

2023 
 

Term ends: Friday 31st March 2023  

 

Pentecost Term 
 

Term starts: Monday 17th April 2023 
 

Term ends: Friday 26th May 2023  

 

Half Term: Monday 29th May 2023-

Friday 2nd June 2023 
 

Find the calendar here. 
 

 

 

 

 

Term Dates 

 

Amazing Ammonites! 

Year 3 have been studying nature and natural forms (including 

ammonites and the Fibonacci sequence!) as a focus for creating 

artwork. The children designed their own motifs and then used 

them for two colour printing. 

Every pupil has received a letter for the PTFA 

Disco to be held on Tuesday 21st February 

2023. Please note, bookings closes on Friday 

17th February so that the necessary 

preparations can be made. If you have any 

questions or can                                                 

offer help on the                                          

night, please                                                

contact the PTFA                                                       

directly using the                                         

email address on                                               

this page.   

D.I.S.C.O. 

Atomic Tom 

Non-Uniform Day  

Tuesday 21st February 2023 will be non-uniform 

day at St Gregory’s. A separate letter has been 

sent via ParentMail with all the details.  

We will be collecting items for Gregory Care 

which, in turn, supports the Cathedral Food Bank: 

Nursery and Reception: Baby Wipes and Soap 

Year 1 and Year 2: Shower Gel and Bubble Bath 

Year 3 and Year 4: Shampoo and Conditioner 

Year 5 and Year 6: Toothbrushes and Toothpaste 

We were so pleased to welcome Atomic Tom to St Gregory’s once again on Friday. He worked with 

several classes throughout the day: Nursery, Reception, 1 St George, 3 St Bernadette and 4 St 

Claudine. Everyone had a brilliant time exploring a variety of topics.  

https://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=3285&type=pdf
https://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/page/?title=Our+PTFA&pid=40

